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What a super first half term we have had at Pre 

School! 

It has been fantastic to see the Brambles continuing 

to blossom in confidence, friendships and newfound 

skills. We are all incredibly proud of them. 

This week we have been exploring pumpkins, we have 

looked at different textures whilst we carved and 

scooped the pulp and seeds from our large pumpkin in 

the fine motor tray. 

Brambles have enjoyed pulling the seeds from the 

pumpkins using tweezers and they have collected them 

all into a big saucepan. 

In our maths area, we have introduced different 

methods of measuring and sizing our three smaller 

shaped pumpkins using rulers, tape measures and 

scales. 

 We have also been practising our self-help skills by 

putting our own coats on independently using the “Hood 

to toes and over it goes” technique, why don’t you ask 

your child to show you how they do it? 

 

Our number of the week: 0 

Our key words: Pumpkin, stem, leaves, skin, seeds and 

pulp 
 

 

 

Something Special 
 

We hope you all have a wonderful half term, please 

share some of your adventures with us whether this be 

pumpkin picking, baking, a walk with your family or even 

being creative at home with art or Lego. 

We can then share these with our Brambles friends at 

carpet time. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 
 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: The Roll away Pumpkin by Junia 

Wonders and Room on the Broom by Julia 

Donaldson 

 

Song: 10 Little Pumpkins 

 

Rhyme: I’m a Little Pumpkin 

 

 

Please remember that Monday 4th November is a 

Teacher Training Day, so Brambles Pre School will 

be closed on that day. 

We will re-open on Tuesday 5th November. 

 

Thank You. 

 

Monday 16th September 

Applications for Reception Open 

 

Monday 28th October- Friday 1st November 

Half term 

Monday 4th November 

Teacher Training Day 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

Upcoming Events 


